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Attn: SEPA Review Team 
P.O. Box 47600 
Olympia, WA 98504-7600 

RE: Boeing SEPA Public Comment for Project Wigeon 

The Boeing Company submits this comment in support of SkyNRG Americas’ proposed Project 
Wigeon as part of the SEPA public review process. 

As Washington’s largest exporter and a global aerospace leader, Boeing recognizes the urgent 
need to expand the production and availability of sustainable aviation fuel (SAF) to meet the 
climate demands of our industry. Project Wigeon represents a critical investment in that goal—not 
just for Boeing, but for a resilient, innovation-driven energy future in Washington state. 

Our direct partnership and early SAF purchase agreement with SkyNRG Americas reflect our 
confidence in both the project and its role in enabling our broader sustainability commitments. 
Boeing has led the commercial aviation sector’s SAF evolution since our first test flight in 2008. 

Today, we are designing every new aircraft to be capable of flying on 100% SAF by 2030. That 
commitment is dependent upon a-scaled, certified, and regionally integrated supply chain that 
Project Wigeon is designed to deliver. 

Washington state has long been a policy leader in supporting SAF, with strong bipartisan backing 
across multiple administrations. This project directly aligns with that momentum and exemplifies 
the type of clean energy infrastructure that positions our state as a global hub for sustainable 
aerospace innovation. 

We commend the Department of Ecology’s careful approach and SkyNRG Americas’ dedication to 
transparency and environmental stewardship. We strongly support moving Project Wigeon 
forward. 

Sincerely, 

Ryan Faucett  
Vice President 
Global Environmental Sustainability 


